
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 12.1.18 
 

Mouse problems in Crescent House 

With a view to preventing mouse problems within Crescent House, we 

respectfully ask that all residents ensure that good housekeeping is observed 

within your dwellings. Please dispose of domestic refuse in a responsible 

manner, and do not leave your domestic rubbish outside your front door or in 

the communal areas.   

Bowater House 

There is a broken thumb turn on the inner east entry door.  This was reported to 

the repairs section on 11 January 

 

Hatfield House  

There is a fault with some of the lighting in the basement shed section outside 

sheds 7, 17, 57 & 62A.  This was reported to the repairs section on 9 January. 

 

There is a loose tile on the staircase between the first and ground floors at the 

main west entrance and four dislodged tiles in the ground floor west foyer. 

These were reported to the repairs section on 11 January. 

Golden Lane Estate Community Centre Meeting on Tuesday 16 January. 7:30 to 

9:00 pm at the Sir Ralph Perring Centre. 

 

Cripplegate Ward Elected Members Invite – A talk by Michael Wellbank MBE 

on The City’s Cash, City Fund and Bridge House Trust Estates. Wednesday 

January 24 at 7:00 p.m. GSMD, Milton Court, stage door entrance, at the north 

side of the building. 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


